
From:   
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 10:25 PM 
To: Parks - City of Burnaby <Parks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Attention: Kathryn Matts - Commission Secretary - Request to Appear as a Delegation Before 
the Parks Recreation and Culture Commission 
 
 
Dear Chair and Members of the Commission Parks Recreation and Culture Commission 
 
My name is Leonard Bruno. My contact information is listed below.  I wish to appear before the 
Commission on November 10, 2020, to comment on the Cameron Recreation Centre and Library 
redevelopment plan and advocate for the inclusion of Squash facilities as part of the redevelopment.   
 
I look forward to your reply 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Leonard Bruno 
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